
 

 

Figural Interpretation 
in the Gospels – 

Hijacking Israel's Scriptures? 

  
A workshop with  

Richard B. Hays 
Dean of Duke University Divinity School 

George Washington Ivey Professor of New Testament 

Thursday 1 May, 5.00 p.m. 
Keble College, Oxford 

 Who? Richard Hays is one of today’s most influential biblical scholars, best known 
for his work on the New Testament’s ethics and reception of the Old Testament.  At 
this workshop he will synthesize and bring to a point a recent series of lectures in 
Cambridge on the Gospels’ Old Testament interpretation. 

 Where? The Roy Griffiths Room, Keble College, Oxford OX1 3PG.  
 This event is open to all, but numbers are capped at 60: please book early by email 

(one for each person attending) to KebleTheology@gmail.com. 
 All are welcome to stay for drinks after the workshop (6.30 p.m.). 

 
For further information about Keble College see www.keble.ox.ac.uk 

Sponsored by Hursley Theological Society, Keble College 
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